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05/26/22 

To: Andy Rodriguez, Director 
 Alice Messer, Manager, Design & Construction 
 Councilmember Nelsie Yang 
 Noel Nix, Director of Community Initiatives 

 
 

 

The board of the Greater East Side/District 2 Community Council met on May 18 to review the proposal by 
resident, Tony Kutzke for a 9-hole Disc Golf Course at Hillcrest Knoll Park.  The board is very excited for this 
project and moved to support the project. 
 
Hillcrest Knoll, although not officially a park, is underutilized space and Disc Golf would be a great asset to our 
neighborhood.  It is a growing sport and there are limited spaces in our city to play. A 9-hole course would not 
greatly impact the existing benches or trails. 
 
On Saturday, May 14, District 2 cohosted with Tony a community event and invited the neighbors adjacent to 
the park to learn more about the project.  Over 40 people, of all ages attended and gave us very positive 
feedback about the proposal.  Tony secured 6 baskets and many of those in attendance played. It was a terrific 
morning. 
 
We look forward to this project and working with the Parks Department and Tony to bring this asset to our 
neighborhood. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need any clarification 

Sincerely on behalf of the Greater East Side Community Council, 

 

Lisa Theis, Executive Director 

 

CC: Tony Kutzke 


